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August 26, 1982

Docket No. 50-315
Docket No. 50-316

American Electric Power Service
Corporation

Indiana and Michigan Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. John E. Dolan

Vice Chairman
Engineering

i 2 Broadway
New York, NY 10004

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 12, 1982, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to
your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-315/82-11(DPRP) and 50-316/
82-11(DPRP) forwarded by our letter dated July 15, 1982. We vill excmine
these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely, (
|

Tffp}g{ff]"j!gned by R.I.. Spessard" j
|

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: W. G. Smith, Jr., Plant
Manager

s

cc w/ltr dtd 8/12/82:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspecter, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Servide Commission
EIS Coordinator, USEPA

Region 5 Office
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